
Reason for Request  
STA to go Silent for KONQ  

Facility ID: 17053 
 

The previous owner of the license sold the land where the towers were located. The demolition of the 
towers is underway and Kanza Society had to remove all its equipment to facilitate the sale of the 
property.  
 
Kanza Society is currently working with another tower owner to obtain a lease as soon as possible to 
return KONQ to service in Dodge City Kansas. 


